5/30/2016

County of St Paul No. 19
5015 49 Ave

St Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Atin: Sheila Kitts

We have received a registered letter from the county regarding Section 7.18 of the Land Use
Bylaw (re: Lot 01, Block 01, Plan 0124546 (11203 Twp Rd 581)). We would like to request
County Council to review the order issued to me by Bryan Bespalko dated 17 May, 2016. We
would like to be added to the agenda for the next County Council Meeting to state our case.

Yours truly,

L
Karen Getzinger
Box 45

St Brides, AB
TOA 2Y0

780-812-6809



